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Magnus Chase and the Ship of the Dead Rick Riordan 2017-10-03 Rick Riordan's
Norse hero faces his greatest challenge yet in the final instalment of the
series. Loki the trickster god is free from his chains. Now he's readying
Naglfar, the Ship of the Dead, armed with a host of giants and zombies, to sail
against the Norse gods and begin the final battle of Ragnarok. It's up to
Magnus Chase and his friends to stop Loki's plans, but to do so they will have
to sail across the oceans of Midgard, Jotunheim and Niflheim in a desperate
race to reach Naglfar before it's ready to sail on Midsummer's Day. Along the
way, they will face angry sea gods, hostile giants, and an evil fire-breathing
dragon who happens to be a former acquaintance. But Magnus's biggest challenge
will be facing his own inner demons. To defeat Loki, Magnus will need to use
words, not force. This will require finding a magical elixir so deadly that it
will either make Magnus Chase powerful enough to out-talk the silver-tongued
Loki, or destroy Magnus utterly.
The Fault in Our Stars John Green 2012 Despite the medical miracle that has
bought her a few more years, Hazel has never been anything but terminal, but
when Augustus Waters suddenly appears at the Cancer Kid Support Group, Hazel's
story is about to be rewritten.
Girl Made Of Stars Ashley Herring Blake 2018-05-15 For readers of Girl in
Pieces and The Way I Used to Be comes an emotionally gripping story about
facing hard truths in the aftermath of sexual assault. Mara and Owen are as
close as twins can get, so when Mara’s friend Hannah accuses Owen of rape, Mara
doesn't know what to think. Can her brother really be guilty of such a violent
act? Torn between her family and her sense of right and wrong, Mara feels lost,
and it doesn’t help that things are strained with her ex-girlfriend, Charlie.
As Mara, Hannah, and Charlie come together in the aftermath of this terrible
crime, Mara must face a trauma from her own past and decide where Charlie fits
into her future. With sensitivity and openness, this timely novel confronts the
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difficult questions surrounding consent, victim blaming, and sexual assault.
The Inner Game of Tennis W. Timothy Gallwey 2010-06-30 Master your game from
the inside out! With more than 800,000 copies sold since it was first published
thirty years ago, this phenomenally successful guide has become a touchstone
for hundreds of thousands of people. Not just for tennis players, or even just
for athletes in general, this handbook works for anybody who wants to improve
his or her performance in any activity, from playing music to getting ahead at
work. W. Timothy Gallwey, a leading innovator in sports psychology, reveals how
to • focus your mind to overcome nervousness, self-doubt, and distractions •
find the state of “relaxed concentration” that allows you to play at your best
• build skills by smart practice, then put it all together in match play
Whether you're a beginner or a pro, Gallwey's engaging voice, clear examples,
and illuminating anecdotes will give you the tools you need to succeed.
“Introduced to The Inner Game of Tennis as a graduate student years ago, I
recognized the obvious benefits of [W. Timothy] Gallwey's teachings. . . .
Whether we are preparing for an inter-squad scrimmage or the National
Championship Game, these principles lie at the foundation of our program.”—from
the Foreword by Pete Carroll
Unravel the Dusk Elizabeth Lim 2021-06 From the New York Times bestselling
author of Six Crimson Cranes comes a fantasy filled with courtly intrigue,
deceitful demons, and breathtaking gowns ... the stakes are higher than ever in
this thrilling sequel to Spin the Dawn! Maia Tamarin's journey to sew the
dresses of the sun, the moon, and the stars has taken a grievous toll. She
returns to a kingdom on the brink of war. Edan, the boy she loves, is gone-perhaps forever--and no sooner does she set foot in the Autumn Palace than she
is forced to don the dress of the sun and assume the place of the emperor's
bride-to-be to keep the peace. When the emperor's rivals learn of her
deception, there is hell to pay, but the war raging around Maia is nothing
compared to the battle within. Ever since she was touched by the demon Bandur,
she has been changing . . . glancing in the mirror to see her own eyes glowing
red; losing control of her magic, her body, her mind. It's only a matter of
time before Maia loses herself completely, and in the meantime she will stop at
nothing to find Edan, protect her family, and bring lasting peace to her
country.
Paradise Lost John Milton 1711
Nicomachean Ethics Aristotle 2021-11-13 Nicomachean Ethics Aristotle - The
Nicomachean Ethics is one of Aristotle's most widely read and influential
works. Ideas central to ethics—that happiness is the end of human endeavor,
that moral virtue is formed through action and habituation, and that good
action requires prudence—found their most powerful proponent in the person
medieval scholars simply called "the Philosopher." Drawing on their intimate
knowledge of Aristotle's thought, Robert C. Bartlett and Susan D. Collins have
produced here an English-language translation of the Ethics that is as
remarkably faithful to the original as it is graceful in its rendering.
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Aristotle is well known for the precision with which he chooses his words, and
in this elegant translation his work has found its ideal match. Bartlett and
Collins provide copious notes and a glossary providing context and further
explanation for students, as well as an introduction and a substantial
interpretive essay that sketch central arguments of the work and the seminal
place of Aristotle's Ethics in his political philosophy as a whole. The
Nicomachean Ethics has engaged the serious interest of readers across centuries
and civilizations—of peoples ancient, medieval, and modern; pagan, Christian,
Muslim, and Jewish—and this new edition will take its place as the standard
English-language translation.
The Road Cormac McCarthy 2007-03-20 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • WINNER OF THE
PULITZER PRIZE • A searing, post-apocalyptic novel about a father and son's
fight to survive, this "tale of survival and the miracle of goodness only adds
to McCarthy's stature as a living master. It's gripping, frightening and,
ultimately, beautiful" (San Francisco Chronicle). A father and his son walk
alone through burned America. Nothing moves in the ravaged landscape save the
ash on the wind. It is cold enough to crack stones, and when the snow falls it
is gray. The sky is dark. Their destination is the coast, although they don't
know what, if anything, awaits them there. They have nothing; just a pistol to
defend themselves against the lawless bands that stalk the road, the clothes
they are wearing, a cart of scavenged food—and each other. The Road is the
profoundly moving story of a journey. It boldly imagines a future in which no
hope remains, but in which the father and his son, "each the other's world
entire," are sustained by love. Awesome in the totality of its vision, it is an
unflinching meditation on the worst and the best that we are capable of:
ultimate destructiveness, desperate tenacity, and the tenderness that keeps two
people alive in the face of total devastation.
Looking for Alaska Deluxe Edition John Green 2015-01-13 A gorgeous collector's
edition of the critically acclaimed debut novel by John Green, #1 bestselling
author of Turtles All the Way Down and The Fault in Our Stars A perfect gift
for every fan, this deluxe hardcover features a stunning special edition jacket
and 50 pages of all-new exclusive content, including: - An introduction by John
Green - Extensive Q&A: John Green answers readers’ most frequently asked
questions - Deleted scenes from the original manuscript ★ Winner of the Michael
L. Printz Award ★ A Los Angeles Times Book Prize Finalist ★ A New York Times
Bestseller • A USA Today Bestseller ★ NPR’s Top Ten Best-Ever Teen Novels ★
TIME magazine’s 100 Best Young Adult Novels of All Time ★ A PBS Great American
Read Selection NOW A HULU ORIGINAL SERIES! Miles Halter is fascinated by famous
last words—and tired of his safe life at home. He leaves for boarding school to
seek what the dying poet Francois Rabelais called the "Great Perhaps.” Much
awaits Miles at Culver Creek, including Alaska Young, who will pull Miles into
her labyrinth and catapult him into the Great Perhaps. Looking for Alaska
brilliantly chronicles the indelible impact one life can have on another. A
modern classic, this stunning debut marked #1 bestselling author John Green’s
arrival as a groundbreaking new voice in contemporary fiction.
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Immortal Reign Morgan Rhodes 2018 As two lethal elemental gods set out to
destroy Mytica, sworn enemies must become allies in the final fight to save the
kingdoms in the thrilling conclusion to the Falling Kingdoms series by "New
York Times"-bestselling author Rhodes.
The Distance Between Us Kasie West 2013-07-02 Money can't buy a good first
impression. Seventeen-year-old Caymen Meyers learned early that the rich are
not to be trusted. And after years of studying them from behind the cash
register of her mom's porcelain-doll shop, she has seen nothing to prove
otherwise. Enter Xander Spence—he's tall, handsome, and oozing rich. Despite
his charming ways and the fact that he seems to be one of the first people who
actually gets her, she's smart enough to know his interest won't last. Because
if there's one thing she's learned from her mother's warnings, it's that the
rich have a short attention span. But just when Xander's loyalty and
attentiveness are about to convince Caymen that being rich isn't a character
flaw, she finds out that money is a much bigger part of their relationship than
she'd ever realized. With so many obstacles standing in their way, can she
close the distance between them?
Will Grayson, Will Grayson John Green 2010-04-06 Two award-winning and New York
Times–bestselling author join forces for a collaborative novel of awesome
proportions. One cold night, in a most unlikely corner of Chicago, two
teens—both named Will Grayson—are about to cross paths. As their worlds collide
and intertwine, the Will Graysons find their lives going in new and unexpected
directions, building toward romantic turns-of-heart and the epic production of
history’s most fabulous high school musical. Hilarious, poignant, and deeply
insightful, John Green and David Levithan’s collaborative novel is brimming
with a double helping of the heart and humor that have won them both legions of
faithful fans. A New York Times Book Review Editor’s Choice An ALA Stonewall
Honor Book “Will Grayson, Will Grayson is a complete romp. [It is] so funny,
rude and original that by the time flowers hit the stage, even the musicalaverse will cheer.” —The New York Times Book Review ★“Will have readers
simultaneously laughing, crying and singing at the top of their lungs.”—Kirkus
Reviews, starred review “It is such a good book. [Green and Levithan] are two
of the best writers writing today.” —NPR’sThe Roundtable
The Phantom Tollbooth Norton Juster 1996 A journey through a land where Milo
learns the importance of words and numbers provides a cure for his boredom.
She Comes First Ian Kerner 2019-10-10 Did you know that the clitoris has 8000
nerve endings, twice as many as the penis? Here is everything you've wondered
about the female orgasm and how to make it happen. A witty, well-researched and
revealing guide to giving your lover an orgasm every time. More than just
foreplay, Ian Kerner argues that oral sex is the key to a great sex life for
both partners. Short sections cover philosophy, technique, step-by-step
instructions and detailed anatomical information, essential to both beginners
and experienced lovers.'It's time to close the sex gap and create a level
playing field in the exchange of pleasure, and cunnilingus is far more than
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just a means for achieving this noble end; it's the cornerstone of a new sexual
paradigm, one that exuberantly extols a shared experience of pleasure,
intimacy, respect and contentment. It's also one of the greatest gifts of love
a man can bestow upon a woman.' Ian Kerner
Start with Why Simon Sinek 2011-12-27 The inspirational bestseller that ignited
a movement and asked us to find our WHY Discover the book that is captivating
millions on TikTok and that served as the basis for one of the most popular TED
Talks of all time—with more than 56 million views and counting. Over a decade
ago, Simon Sinek started a movement that inspired millions to demand purpose at
work, to ask what was the WHY of their organization. Since then, millions have
been touched by the power of his ideas, and these ideas remain as relevant and
timely as ever. START WITH WHY asks (and answers) the questions: why are some
people and organizations more innovative, more influential, and more profitable
than others? Why do some command greater loyalty from customers and employees
alike? Even among the successful, why are so few able to repeat their success
over and over? People like Martin Luther King Jr., Steve Jobs, and the Wright
Brothers had little in common, but they all started with WHY. They realized
that people won't truly buy into a product, service, movement, or idea until
they understand the WHY behind it. START WITH WHY shows that the leaders who
have had the greatest influence in the world all think, act and communicate the
same way—and it's the opposite of what everyone else does. Sinek calls this
powerful idea The Golden Circle, and it provides a framework upon which
organizations can be built, movements can be led, and people can be inspired.
And it all starts with WHY.
The Color Purple Alice Walker 1992 The lives of two sisters--Nettie, a
missionary in Africa, and Celie, a southern woman married to a man she hates-are revealed in a series of letters exchanged over thirty years
Paper Towns John Green 2013 Special edition slipcase edition of John Green's
Paper Towns, with pop-up paper town. From the bestselling author of The Fault
in our Stars. Quentin Jacobsen has always loved Margo Roth Spiegelman, for
Margo (and her adventures) are the stuff of legend at their high school. So
when she one day climbs through his window and summons him on an all-night road
trip of revenge he cannot help but follow. But the next day Margo doesn't come
to school and a week later she is still missing. Q soon learns that there are
clues in her disappearance . . . and they are for him. But as he gets deeper
into the mystery - culminating in another awesome road trip across America - he
becomes less sure of who and what he is looking for. Masterfully written by
John Green, this is a thoughtful, insightful and hilarious coming-of-age story.
Operating Systems Remzi H. Arpaci-Dusseau 2018-09 "This book is organized
around three concepts fundamental to OS construction: virtualization (of CPU
and memory), concurrency (locks and condition variables), and persistence
(disks, RAIDS, and file systems"--Back cover.
How to Read a Book Mortimer J. Adler 2014-09-30 Analyzes the art of reading and
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suggests ways to approach literary works, offering techniques for reading in
specific literary genres ranging from fiction, poetry, and plays to scientific
and philosophical works.
Out of My Mind Sharon M. Draper 2012-05 Considered by many to be mentally
retarded, a brilliant, impatient fifth-grader with cerebral palsy discovers a
technological device that will allow her to speak for the first time.
Looking for Alaska John Green 2008-08-14 The award-winning, genre-defining
debut from John Green, the #1 bestselling author of The Anthropocene Reviewed
and The Fault in Our Stars Winner of the Michael L. Printz Award • A Los
Angeles Times Book Prize Finalist • A New York Times Bestseller • A USA Today
Bestseller • NPR’s Top Ten Best-Ever Teen Novels • TIME magazine’s 100 Best
Young Adult Novels of All Time • A PBS Great American Read Selection • Millions
of copies sold! First drink. First prank. First friend. First love. Last words.
Miles Halter is fascinated by famous last words—and tired of his safe life at
home. He leaves for boarding school to seek what the dying poet François
Rabelais called the “Great Perhaps.” Much awaits Miles at Culver Creek,
including Alaska Young, who will pull Miles into her labyrinth and catapult him
into the Great Perhaps. Looking for Alaska brilliantly chronicles the indelible
impact one life can have on another. A modern classic, this stunning debut
marked #1 bestselling author John Green’s arrival as a groundbreaking new voice
in contemporary fiction. Newly updated edition includes a brand-new Readers'
Guide featuring a Q&A with author John Green
Mein Kampf Adolf Hitler 2021-03-19 ‘MEIN KAMPF’ is the autobiography of Adolf
Hitler gives detailed insight into the mission and vision of Adolf Hitler that
shook the world. This book is the merger of two volumes. The first volume of
MEIN KAMPF’ was written while the author was imprisioned in a Bavarian
fortress. The book deals with events which brought the author into this blight.
It was the hour of Germany’s deepest humiliation, when Napolean has dismembered
the old German Empire and French soldiers occupied almost the whole of Germony.
The books narrates how Hitler was arrested with several of his comrades and
imprisoned in the fortress of Landsberg on the river Lech. During this period
only the author wrote the first volume of MEIN KAMPF. The Second volume of MEIN
KAMPF was written after release of Hitler from prison and it was published
after the French had left the Ruhr, the tramp of the invading armies still
echoed in German ears and the terrible ravages had plunged the country into a
state of social and economic Chaos. The beauty of the book is, MEIN KAMPF is an
historical document which bears the emprint of its own time. Moreover, Hitler
has declared that his acts and ‘public statements’ constitute a partial
revision of his book and are to be taken as such. Also, the author has
translated Hitler’s ideal, the Volkischer Staat, as the People’s State. The
author has tried his best making German Vocabulary easy to understand. You will
never be satisfied until go through the whole book. A must read book, which is
one of the most widely circulated and read books worldwide.
Nineteen Eighty-Four George Orwell 2021-01-09 "Nineteen Eighty-Four: A Novel",
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often published as "1984", is a dystopian social science fiction novel by
English novelist George Orwell. It was published on 8 June 1949 by Secker &
Warburg as Orwell's ninth and final book completed in his lifetime.
Thematically, "Nineteen Eighty-Four" centres on the consequences of
totalitarianism, mass surveillance, and repressive regimentation of persons and
behaviours within society. Orwell, himself a democratic socialist, modelled the
authoritarian government in the novel after Stalinist Russia. More broadly, the
novel examines the role of truth and facts within politics and the ways in
which they are manipulated. The story takes place in an imagined future, the
year 1984, when much of the world has fallen victim to perpetual war,
omnipresent government surveillance, historical negationism, and propaganda.
Great Britain, known as Airstrip One, has become a province of a totalitarian
superstate named Oceania that is ruled by the Party who employ the Thought
Police to persecute individuality and independent thinking. Big Brother, the
leader of the Party, enjoys an intense cult of personality despite the fact
that he may not even exist. The protagonist, Winston Smith, is a diligent and
skillful rank-and-file worker and Outer Party member who secretly hates the
Party and dreams of rebellion. He enters into a forbidden relationship with a
colleague, Julia, and starts to remember what life was like before the Party
came to power.
How To Win Friends And Influence People Dale Carnegie 2022-05-17 "How to Win
Friends and Influence People" is one of the first best-selling self-help books
ever published. It can enable you to make friends quickly and easily, help you
to win people to your way of thinking, increase your influence, your prestige,
your ability to get things done, as well as enable you to win new clients, new
customers._x000D_ Twelve Things This Book Will Do For You:_x000D_ Get you out
of a mental rut, give you new thoughts, new visions, new ambitions._x000D_
Enable you to make friends quickly and easily._x000D_ Increase your
popularity._x000D_ Help you to win people to your way of thinking._x000D_
Increase your influence, your prestige, your ability to get things done._x000D_
Enable you to win new clients, new customers._x000D_ Increase your earning
power._x000D_ Make you a better salesman, a better executive._x000D_ Help you
to handle complaints, avoid arguments, keep your human contacts smooth and
pleasant._x000D_ Make you a better speaker, a more entertaining
conversationalist._x000D_ Make the principles of psychology easy for you to
apply in your daily contacts._x000D_ Help you to arouse enthusiasm among your
associates._x000D_ Dale Carnegie (1888-1955) was an American writer and
lecturer and the developer of famous courses in self-improvement, salesmanship,
corporate training, public speaking, and interpersonal skills. Born into
poverty on a farm in Missouri, he was the author of How to Win Friends and
Influence People (1936), a massive bestseller that remains popular
today._x000D_
The Lightning Thief Rick Riordan 2010-02-02 Percy Jackson is about to be kicked
out of boarding school...again. And that's the least of his troubles. Lately,
mythological monsters and the gods of Mount Olympus seem to be walking straight
out of the pages of Percy's Greek mythology textbook and into his life. Book #1
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in the NYT best-selling series, with cover art from the feature film, The
Lightning Thief.
Sophie's World Jostein Gaarder 2007-03-20 One day Sophie comes home from school
to find two questions in her mail: "Who are you?" and "Where does the world
come from?" Before she knows it she is enrolled in a correspondence course with
a mysterious philosopher. Thus begins Jostein Gaarder's unique novel, which is
not only a mystery, but also a complete and entertaining history of philosophy.
Five Feet Apart Rachael Lippincott 2019-02-05 Now a major motion picture
starring Cole Sprouse and Haley Lu Richardson! Goodreads Choice Winner, Best
Young Adult Fiction of 2019 In this #1 New York Times bestselling novel that’s
perfect for fans of John Green’s The Fault in Our Stars, two teens fall in love
with just one minor complication—they can’t get within a few feet of each other
without risking their lives. Can you love someone you can never touch? Stella
Grant likes to be in control—even though her totally out of control lungs have
sent her in and out of the hospital most of her life. At this point, what
Stella needs to control most is keeping herself away from anyone or anything
that might pass along an infection and jeopardize the possibility of a lung
transplant. Six feet apart. No exceptions. The only thing Will Newman wants to
be in control of is getting out of this hospital. He couldn’t care less about
his treatments, or a fancy new clinical drug trial. Soon, he’ll turn eighteen
and then he’ll be able to unplug all these machines and actually go see the
world, not just its hospitals. Will’s exactly what Stella needs to stay away
from. If he so much as breathes on Stella she could lose her spot on the
transplant list. Either one of them could die. The only way to stay alive is to
stay apart. But suddenly six feet doesn’t feel like safety. It feels like
punishment. What if they could steal back just a little bit of the space their
broken lungs have stolen from them? Would five feet apart really be so
dangerous if it stops their hearts from breaking too?
Adolescents in the Search for Meaning Mary L. Warner 2006 Compiles a list of
120 books that surveyed teenagers say they have found meaningful.
The
boy
but
the

Giver Lois Lowry 2014 Living in a "perfect" world without social ills, a
approaches the time when he will receive a life assignment from the Elders,
his selection leads him to a mysterious man known as the Giver, who reveals
dark secrets behind the utopian facade.

The Case of the Rising Star Carolyn Keene 2013-08-06 Nancy, Bess, and George
are in Chicago for the Mystery Lovers convention—and two of the two stars
scheduled to appear have been kidnapped! Some think it’s just a ratings ploy,
but Nancy uncovers the truth. Can she save the missing stars before someone in
the TV ratings war makes a killing?
An Abundance of Katherines John Green 2008-08-14 From the #1 bestselling author
of The Fault in Our Stars Michael L. Printz Honor Book Los Angeles Times Book
Prize Finalist Katherine V thought boys were gross Katherine X just wanted to
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be friends Katherine XVIII dumped him in an e-mail K-19 broke his heart When it
comes to relationships, Colin Singleton's type happens to be girls named
Katherine. And when it comes to girls named Katherine, Colin is always getting
dumped. Nineteen times, to be exact. On a road trip miles from home, this
anagram-happy, washed-up child prodigy has ten thousand dollars in his pocket,
a bloodthirsty feral hog on his trail, and an overweight, Judge Judy-loving
best friend riding shotgun--but no Katherines. Colin is on a mission to prove
The Theorem of Underlying Katherine Predictability, which he hopes will predict
the future of any relationship, avenge Dumpees everywhere, and finally win him
the girl. Love, friendship, and a dead Austro-Hungarian archduke add up to
surprising and heart-changing conclusions in this ingeniously layered comic
novel about reinventing oneself.
Release the Stars Harper Bliss 2019-01-15 Can love be measured in percentages?
After her girlfriend leaves her for a man, broken-hearted novelist Charlie
Cross moves from New York to Los Angeles to work on a TV show based on her
books. Charlie vows to never date any woman who isn't a hundred percent certain
of being a lesbian. When Charlie is seduced by gorgeous bisexual cooking show
host Ava Castaneda, whom she's had a celebrity crush on for ages, she's forced
to review her belief in percentages... because true love could very well be on
the line. Release the Stars is a contemporary lesbian romance novel set in the
glitzy world of Hollywood. What reviewers are saying about RELEASE THE STARS:
★★★★★ "I loved this precious romance and eagerly await Ms. Bliss' next book." Curve Magazine ★★★★★ "The writing is just as hot as you'd expect from Ms.
Bliss." - The Lesbian Review What readers are saying about RELEASE THE STARS:
★★★★★ "The LA lesbian romance I never knew I needed." ★★★★★ "The characters are
complex and the romance is sweet." ★★★★★ "It was so good, I read it straight
through." ★★★★★ "Charlie is one of Harper's most realistic characters, flawed
and thoroughly likeable."
The John Green Collection John Green 2013-12-01 Four critically acclaimed,
award-winning modern classics from #1 New York Times-bestselling author John
Green. The John Green Collection includes Printz Award–winning Looking for
Alaska, Printz Honor book An Abundance of Katherines, Edgar Award–winning Paper
Towns, and #1 New York Times–bestselling The Fault in Our Stars. In addition to
his many literary accolades, John Green is one half of the Vlogbrothers
(youtube.com/vlogbrothers), one of the most popular online video projects in
the world. You can join the millions who follow John on Twitter
(@realjohngreen) and tumblr (fishingboatproceeds.tumblr.com) or visit him
online at johngreenbooks.com.
Forged by Fire Sharon M. Draper 2013-07-23 Teenage Gerald, who has spent years
protecting his fragile half-sister from their abusive father, faces the
prospect of one final confrontation before the problem can be solved.
The Fault in Our Stars John Green 2012-01-10 The beloved, #1 global bestseller
by John Green, author of The Anthropocene Reviewed and Turtles All the Way Down
“John Green is one of the best writers alive.” –E. Lockhart, #1 bestselling
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author of We Were Liars “The greatest romance story of this decade.″
–Entertainment Weekly #1 New York Times Bestseller • #1 Wall Street Journal
Bestseller • #1 USA Today Bestseller • #1 International Bestseller Despite the
tumor-shrinking medical miracle that has bought her a few years, Hazel has
never been anything but terminal, her final chapter inscribed upon diagnosis.
But when a gorgeous plot twist named Augustus Waters suddenly appears at Cancer
Kid Support Group, Hazel’s story is about to be completely rewritten. From John
Green, #1 bestselling author of The Anthropocene Reviewed and Turtles All the
Way Down, The Fault in Our Stars is insightful, bold, irreverent, and raw. It
brilliantly explores the funny, thrilling, and tragic business of being alive
and in love.
The Little Prince Antoine de Saint-Exupéry 2017-11-04
Eat, Pray, Love Elizabeth Gilbert 2006 Traces the author's decision to quit her
job and travel the world for a year after suffering a midlife crisis and
divorce, an endeavor that took her to three places in her quest to explore her
own nature, experience fulfillment and learn the art of spiritual balance.
(Biography & autobiography). Reissue. A best-selling book. Movie tie-in.
Mortality in the Novel "The Fault in Our Stars" by John Green. An Exploration
of the Theme with Reference to the Cancer Patients Hazel Grace and Augustus
Waters Rahul Gautam 2016-09-22 Essay from the year 2015 in the subject English
Language and Literature Studies - Literature, course: IB English, language:
English, abstract: "The Fault In Our Stars" is a tragic love story that deals
with the sufferings and deaths of cancer patients. John Green borrows the title
of the story from Shakespeare's "Julius Caesar," wherein Cassius says, "The
fault dear Brutus is not in our stars but in ourselves that we are underlings."
But contrary to what Cassius says, this story establishes the conundrum that we
are helpless before our destiny. In Green's novel, Hazel and Augustus are
lovers, not unlike "Antony and Cleopatra," and "Romeo and Juliet." But what
separates them from the legendary lovers is the fact that they are born with
cancer in their cells. Their story, although of great love and compassion, will
not be written in the pages of history.
Reading Log of "The Fault in Our Stars" by John Green Leopold Pfeiffer
2015-08-27 Abstract from the year 2015 in the subject English - Literature,
Works, grade: 1,00, , language: English, abstract: This reading log contains a
summary and a characterization of all characters of John Green's bestseller
"The Fault in Our Stars". It was written as part of a project of a grammar
school in Germany. The maximum number of points has been achieved. Before
reading the book Description of the book cover Expectations of the book While
reading the book When did I read what? Summary of each chapter Description of
the main characters Profile of Augustus Waters Description of the most moving
scene of the book Diary entry from Isaac’s perspective After reading the book
Personal opinion about the ending Critique of the book My own cover
The Book of R Tilman M. Davies 2016-07-16 The Book of R is a comprehensive,
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beginner-friendly guide to R, the world’s most popular programming language for
statistical analysis. Even if you have no programming experience and little
more than a grounding in the basics of mathematics, you’ll find everything you
need to begin using R effectively for statistical analysis. You’ll start with
the basics, like how to handle data and write simple programs, before moving on
to more advanced topics, like producing statistical summaries of your data and
performing statistical tests and modeling. You’ll even learn how to create
impressive data visualizations with R’s basic graphics tools and contributed
packages, like ggplot2 and ggvis, as well as interactive 3D visualizations
using the rgl package. Dozens of hands-on exercises (with downloadable
solutions) take you from theory to practice, as you learn: –The fundamentals of
programming in R, including how to write data frames, create functions, and use
variables, statements, and loops –Statistical concepts like exploratory data
analysis, probabilities, hypothesis tests, and regression modeling, and how to
execute them in R –How to access R’s thousands of functions, libraries, and
data sets –How to draw valid and useful conclusions from your data –How to
create publication-quality graphics of your results Combining detailed
explanations with real-world examples and exercises, this book will provide you
with a solid understanding of both statistics and the depth of R’s
functionality. Make The Book of R your doorway into the growing world of data
analysis.
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